NATIONAL PROGRAMME ON

TECHNOLOGY ENHANCED LEARNING

NPLIEL

2019-10-24

To

The Principal

E.5. INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

E.5. Inztitute of Technelogy, No.14, Raghuvanahalli, Kanakapura Main Foad, Bengalur - 360109

Dear Sir/hadam,

Sub: Establishing SWAYAM NPTEL Local Chapter in your college
Greetings from the NPTEL offiice.

Thiz 1z to acknowledge the receipt of your letter accepting to host SWAYAM NPTEL Local Chapter
in your institution.
The Single Point of Contact (SPOC) nommated from your college i=

Name of SPOC: DF. BHARATHL V
Designation: CHIEF LIBEARIAN
Department: CENTEEAL LIBRARY
Contact No{s): 9880930337

E-mail id: spoc@ksit.edwin

We wizh to inform vou that all future correspondence related to WPTEL contents znd online courses
will be made to the afore-mentioned SPOC. He'she will be routinely updated with all the latest NPTEL
initiatives which then may be circulated among the students.

We are also happy to share that 2 dedicated SWAYAM NPTEL Local Chapter web page is being created and vour
institution will have a separate page on it (http:/'nptel sc. inT.ocalChs

Thanking you.
Sincerely
Prof. Andrew Thangaraj

NPTEL Coordmator
OT MADRAS




